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News

Jennifer Eller Featured in Pension & 
Investments Article on Retirement Plan 
Disclosure E-Delivery

In the Pensions & Investments article, “Few powering up with 
electronic disclosure,” which discusses the aftermath of the 
Department of Labor’s (“DOL”) May 2020 final rule that 
established a new e-disclosure safe harbor, Groom’s Jenny Eller 
discussed the likelihood that implementation will take some time.

“Record keepers are working to get things in place to take advantage of the rule as 
much as possible, as soon as possible, but it’s not happening in one fell swoop,” Jenny 
stated.

Click here to read the article.
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